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21 March 2022

   Bulletin 3 -- Scientific Program and COVID measures 

Phase transitions in particle physics -- GGI, Mar 28, 2022 - Apr 01, 
2022

Dear Colleagues, 

A preliminary scientific program is now available on the
workshop web page: 
https://www.ggi.infn.it/showevent.pl?id=430
and it is also attached to this message for your convenience.

The zoom link will be distributed in due time.
Video recording and
slides will be made available on the workshop web site,
upon approval by the presenters.

More detailed information, including travel advice and
COVID-19 containement measures, can be found on the
GGI and workshop websites. 

We look forward to seeing you over zoom
or in person in a week!

The PTPP2022  Organising Committee 
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11 March 2022 

                   Bulletin 2 — IMPORTANT PRACTICALITIES 

Phase Transitions in Particle Physics — GGI, 28 March—1 April 2022 

Dear Colleague, 

the meeting is two weeks from now, and we look forward to 
your participation. 

We have a very nice set of talks - thank you! - and a message 
with  scientific information will follow shortly. 

The purpose of this message is to send important practical 
information to those who will come in person. 

If you plan to attend remotely, you can skip the rest of this 
message! 

****************************************************** 
***Important information for in-person participants*** 
****************************************************** 

* Registration and arrival/departure dates 

We urge you to register if you haven't done so already. 
Please review and confirm/modify the information on attendance by 
March 15.It is crucial for us to have a response via the 
registration form, so that we can get a firm estimate of   the 
number of   people attending in person, and the Administration can 
send you the relevant papers. 

------------------------------------------------------ 
* Reimbursment. 
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According to INFN and EU guidelines hotel expenses will be covered 
up to 120 Euro/night, and up to a maximum of five nights. 
From Tuesday to Friday lunches will be at the GGI. Dinner, and 
lunches not organised at the GGI  will be reimbursed up to 30 
Euros each, from Sunday evening till Friday evening. 
***************************************************************** 
***Important: official receipts are needed for fiscal reasons.*** 
***************************************************************** 
A simple printout from an online booking site does not suffice. 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 
*Accommodation 

The GGI staff can assist you finding an accommodation convenient 
to the Center. If you wish to use this possibility, send an e-mail 
to  ggihousing@fi.infn.it 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

*Procedure 
INFN affiliated should  open a 'Missione' on Firenze on budget 
U1030202001 of  STRONG 2020,  CUP I54I19000610005 
Non-INFN colleagues will be contacted by Ilaria 
with the request of filling in a few forms with the usual details. 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 

* COVID rules 

The GGI abides the general regulations from the Ministry of 
Health. It is everyone's responsibility to review and follow the 
guidelines on https://www.salute.gov.it/travellers also reachable 
from  https://l.infn.it/hu. 

----------------------------------------- 

Please make sure to be in touch 
with any remaining questions. 

      We look forward to welcoming you in Firenze! 

              Ilaria, Petros and Maria Paola 



                         for the Organisers 

21 February 2022 

                   Bulletin 1 — INFO and REQUEST for FEEDBACK 

Phase Transitions in Particle Physics — GGI, 28 March—1 April 2022 

Dear Colleagues, 

thank you for accepting our invitation to  the meeting 
      "Phase transitions in particle physics" 

      https://www.ggi.infn.it/showevent.pl?id=430 

which will be hosted  by the Galileo Galilei Institute in Firenze, 
Italy from  Monday,  March 28, to Friday,  April 1st 2022. 

The main purpose of  this message is to share some more 
information and to ask your feedback  so we may prepare a draft 
program by early March. 

Format 
------ 

The meeting will be held in hybrid mode via the zoom platform for 
remote participants, and in the GGI main conference room for those 
who will be present.  The registration form asks to choose between 
in-person and remote participation, but you may change this at a 
later stage. Talks could be given in either case, and the schedule 
will be unaffected if you decide to switch from remote to in-
person participation, or vice-versa. 

Program 
-------- 

The meeting will start on Monday March 28 2pm, and will end on 
Friday April 1st at Noon (times in CET). The program will include 
lattice topical talks and general talks from non-lattice 
specialists, aimed at a lattice audience. There will be a few 
discussion sessions. They will be mostly devoted to the 



preparation of a Lattice White Paper, one of the deliverables of 
the Strong-2020 Lattice Network. 

Registration 
------------------------------- 

Please register via the workshop WEB page 
https://www.ggi.infn.it/showevent.pl?id=430 
if you haven't already done so. The registration is needed for 
practical purposes, including distribution of the zoom link. There 
is no registration fee. 

For prospective in-person participants 
--------------------------------------- 

IMPORTANT: The possibility of in-person participation depends on 
the evolution of the pandemic. 

Please visit the GGI WEB page  
https://www.ggi.infn.it/visitinfo.html  

for travel directions.  Lunches and coffee breaks will be 
organised at the GGI. Vegetarian options are always available, for 
other preferences and indications please contact us. Local 
expenses will be reimbursed, within some administrative 
constraints (to be  worked out with the administration). Some 
limited travel budget may be available  upon request. We would 
like to ask you to take  care of your hotel reservation, but 
please contact us if you need help. The best option is probably to  
stay  downtown, from where you can easily reach the GGI, and enjoy 
a bit of the city historical center. Depending on the number and 
on the interests of the in-person participants we will organise 
some sightseeing, or just leave room for strolling around - Spring 
is the ideal time of the year to do so. 

Your input: talk, convenorship, comments 
---------------------------------------- 

Please send us the title for your talk, if you have agreed - 
or if you wish - to give one. Those who prefer not to give a 
talk are warmly invited to chair a session or to lead a 
discussion, to be agreed upon later on. Suggestions and comments 
are most welcome. You may use the 'Comments' field in the 
registration form, or send us an e-mail to let us know about all 
this. 

Please let us have this information  by February 28 so we may 
draft a tentative program to be posted on the web page. 



We plan to circulate a  general announcement at the beginning of 
March. 

You are of course free to bring this workshop to the attention of 
anyone else who you might think is interested, including your 
junior collaborators and students. 

Looking forward to hearing from you 

Thanks and best wishes 

            Petros and Maria Paola 

for the  Organisers: 

Claudio Bonati 
Mattia Bruno 
Michele Caselle 
Leonardo Cosmai 
Massimo D'Elia 
Petros Dimopoulos 
Francesco Di Renzo 
Leonardo Giusti 
Maria Paola Lombardo 
Marco Panero 
Mauro Papinutto 
Michele Pepe 


